
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
SEC:APL:RKD:96119A:19      February 12, 2019 
 
 
BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department 
25th Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
 
Sub.: Intimation to Stock Exchange regarding data outage 

 
 
Ref.: Aplab Limited – Scrip Code: 517096 

 
 

Further to our intimation on 25th January, 2019, we would like to inform that 98.7% of the 

data has been recovered. Final reconciliation and system integrity is being verified 

based on remaining transaction paper trails. This activity will be completed soon. 

 

Kindly take the same on your records. 

 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Aplab Limited 
 

  
 
Rajesh K. Deherkar 
Company Secretary & 
Finance Controller 
 
 


